
 

Ref. No. LSRC/Notice/SFC/Back.App./21-22/1284 25/10/2021 

                                            
                                            NOTICE 

 
This is to inform all the First, Second- and Third-Year 
students of the unaided section that a short introductory 
session on the Backstage App will be conducted on –  
28th October 2021 at 4:30pm for BMS and BBI 
29th October 2021 at 4:30pm for BAF, BFM, BSCIT and 
BAMMC 
 
Platform – MS Teams. 
  
The link for the Webinar will be shared with you an hour 
before the session. 
Your attendance is mandatory. 
 
  

          
BMS Coordinator      (DR. DEBAJIT N. SARKAR) 
and Faculty                     PRINCIPAL   
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